
Prom Dress Drive & Resale Event 
 

The Lockport Resource Center is once again partnering with the 
Lockport High School District 205 Foundation to hold a Prom Dress 
Resale Event on Monday, February 17 from 9am to 1pm at the Lockport 
High School East Campus Auditorium.  
 
Gently used dresses will be available for no more than $50 and students 
who qualify through the Lockport Resource Center may get their dresses 
at no cost.  
 
Donations of gently used dresses will be accepted at the Lockport 
Township High School East Campus between 9am and 2pm, Monday 
through Friday. Dresses should be cleaned and on a hanger. Donations 
will be accepted until Friday, February 14. 
 
Proceeds will benefit the Lockport Resource Center's Transformation 
Scholarship Program, assisting Lockport Area students at any level of 
education.   
 
Contact the Lockport Resource Center at 815.838.9615 or 
lockportresource@gmail.com 


